
                                             STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE – TOWN OF SURRY 

                     SELECTMEN  

                    MEETING MINUTES JULY 24, 2023 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Jay Croteau, Bruce Smith and Steve 

Goldsmith.. 

 Steve Goldsmith will deliver the LUCT for Ray Phillip for what he is taking out of current use. 

Steve Goldsmith returned signed Current Use application for Art Johnson.  

Jay Croteau and Bruce Smith worked on Intents to Cut for Russo and Raitto. Emailed to the state. Copy of 

Intent to Cut for Raitto was sent from state to him. 

The selectmen signed and paid bills.  

The selectmen signed payroll.  

Durwin Clark will be working on the Old Walpole Road this week.  

 The selectmen signed the paperwork  Joe Lucuis brought for the logging work done on his property. 

The Town of Surry received ck#3400 in the amount of $150.20 from Mike Edwards for building permit 

#1161 for 1139 Rt  12A. 

Tim Bienvenu submitted  Intent To Cut for Yasarovich 5/7/2023. 

Josh Brooks, Tim Bienvenu, Jason Contrady and John Berglund from the Fire Department  spoke with the 

selectmen about the approved $50000 AFG grant for the Jaws of Life and hydraulic equipment with a 5% 

town match  ($2500) to be taken from  Capital Reserve for Equipment. The Fire Chiefs also spoke about 

the pending approval for an AFG for a Brush Truck of $325,000 with the $16,000 match to be taken from 

the Fire Truck Capitol Reserve. 

Steve Goldsmith motioned to accept the AFG to move forward with the submittal for the AFG grant for 

Jaws of Life and hydraulic Equipment. Jay Croteau seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to the 

submittal of the AFG Grant.  

There was additional discussion regarding the close out of the last grant and three remaining invoices. 

There will need to be a Public hearing from the acceptance of the unanticipated funds. 

Beth Leinau requested the use of the townhall for a play and would be selling tickets  to help cover the 

copyright  fee. The selectmen agreed to the use.  

Jay Croteau motioned to accept the minutes. Steve Goldsmith seconded the motion. The selectmen 

agreed to accept the minutes.  

The house number for Anne Pratt is 63 Cider Mill Road. Bruce Smith will reply to the email. 

The selectmen will discuss assessing proposals next week.  

The selectmen will reply to Allison Mullen on a driveway permit.  



Forest Septic submitted a bid of $2000 for the Highway garage septic design. Jay Croteau has not spoken 

with Septic Pro yet.  

Andrea Plaskiecwicz was suggested as a Health Officer.  

Steve Goldsmith motioned to adjourn. Bruce Smith seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to 

adjourn.  

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M. 

 

 


